
 

 

 

 

 

Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

June 30th, 2017 
 

Attention Board Secretary; 
Re: EB-2017-0190 
 
This letter is to confirm to the Board Secretary that the Notices per our licence application EB-2017-0190 
have been posted to our website both in English and French.  In addition, we have made available a copy 
of these notices in our office. 
 
Below is a screen shot of our website: 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
Eric Reiner 
Onyx Energy 
7 Sugarmill Court  
Kitchener, ON 
N2P 2S3 




